
 
 

    

     Redwood Lake Reclamation Project Tour 

Okabena-Ocheda Watershed District Board of Managers 

        July 12, 2022 

10:30 a.m. 

Riverside Park – Redwood Falls MN 

 

 

The regular July meeting of the Okabena-Ocheda Watershed District Board of Managers was cancelled.  

Instead, the members of the board and other interested parties traveled by car and airplane to Redwood Falls 

to tour the Redwood Lake Reclamation Project.  The tour began at 10:30 a.m.  Present were managers Steve 

Bousema, Rolf Mahlberg, Jay Milbrandt and Jeff Rogers.  Also present were: Chad Cummings, Steve 

Johnson, Cameron Johnson, Mark Their, Jason Vote and Dan Livdahl.  

 

The tour was led by Redwood-Cottonwood Rivers Control Basin director, Kerry Netzke and staff from the 

contractor, JF  

Brennan.  Attendees received a presentation on the project, visited the working dredge and the confined 

disposal site (CDF).  The tour ended at approximately 12:45 p.m. at the CDF.  No other watershed district 

business was conducted. 

 
 


